

Dyffryn Ardudwy & Talybont Village Hall

Committee Meeting, 13th May 2021

Present: Mick, Derek, Ben, Trish, Denise

Apologies: Jane has resigned from the Committee but would still be active in events in the hall

Welcome: Derek

* Ben would like it noted that only 1 Trustee was present, which could limit the decision making process see standing orders)

Chairmans report: Outside tap has been done and insulated. Looking to get groups back

Treasurers report: All bills up to date. Current account £3,279.68. Reserve account £27,677.50
As we have had £25,000 income this year (due to government grants) the accounts have had to be audited/verified. This has been done by E W Owen of Dolgellau.

Waiting for Permission to go ahead with front doors etc from Snowdonia National Park

Tidying of Hall and grounds: some mis-communications – will do better in future

At end of meeting to look through container to see what can be disposed of.

Cleaning: Jonathan still cleaning twice a day as recommended by government guidelines. Some cover needed while he is away Bank Holiday weekend. Denise and Derek volunteered.

Woodlice: there is an infestation of woodlice everywhere. It was agreed to contact John the pest

Closing up/car park: Jonathan and Trish now opening the gate – was decided on a rota to close – Derek – May, Ben – June; Denise- July – key to be handed over each Committee meeting

Groups: coming back gradually – all keen to be back – review next meeting. Community council to pay for whole of hall as they do not want any noise while they meet, so we cannot let part of it. No reason sequence dancers cant use back kitchen for making cups of tea.

Booking form contains hire agreement/fire/covid information. Fire tests will be held during the year.

PA and Stage – system all ready to go. Ben will train people to use it.

Complaints: Had been one about one of the signs not being in Welsh. Users/Villagers to be encouraged to write any complaints to be considered by the Committee as a whole, rather than to accost individual members. Denise would put something on facebook

AOB: Grants scheme – Ben will have a look at possibilities. Community funding we have already received will continue.

Any suggestions for new members? Invite all to next meeting

Next meeting Tuesday June 8th @ 7.00 in the Cafe